
 

Air Quality Advisory Ended 

 (July 11, 2024) Metro Vancouver Regional District has ended the ground-level ozone Air Quality 
Advisory that has been in effect since July 8, 2024. Air quality has improved due to cooler temperatures 
reducing ground-level ozone. 

 
Air Quality Advisory has ended for: 
 

• Metro Vancouver – Northeast 
• Metro Vancouver – Southeast 
• Central Fraser Valley 
• Eastern Fraser Valley 

 

Metro Vancouver works in cooperation with Environment and Climate Change Canada, Fraser Valley 
Regional District, and BC Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy to look after air quality. 

Information about real-time air quality readings for Metro Vancouver and Fraser Valley communities 
and potential health impacts can be found at airmap.ca and gov.bc.ca/airqualitymap. 

 

 

https://gis.metrovancouver.org/maps/Air
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.env.gov.bc.ca%2Fepd%2Fbcairquality%2Freadings%2Ffind-stations-map.html&data=05%7C02%7Cprabjit.barn%40fraserhealth.ca%7C990003af4343471b3d7808dc59b3a623%7C31f660a5192a4db392baca424f1b259e%7C0%7C0%7C638483875314144198%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hnTGAUy5Pxaezbk5QVnnsMBHS1i%2B7EgLglNnQNJBvho%3D&reserved=0

